
 
 
UPDATE: May 7, 2009  
Precautionary Vapor Testing and Groundwater Sampling, 
Moorestown, NJ 
 
Background:  
Lockheed Martin is working with the New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection 
(NJDEP) to investigate environmental conditions across Borton Landing Road from its 
Moorestown Facility.  This investigation is an extension of work begun in 1986 to address 
historic soil and groundwater contamination in the area.   

• The investigation is focused on a commonly used solvent called trichloroethylene (TCE).   
• 


